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When companies are putting profit over people, that profit needs to be hit hard for them to listen.
Please continue to focus enforcement on repeat violators (like W.A. Parish) and increase penalties.
Therefore, I am in favor of more vigilance, more reports, more regulations, more rejections along
with more public outreach via comment periods, input requests, and public meetings-- including
more media coverage and emails to individuals in affected areas. Therefore, I support Senate Bill
1397, commonly known as the TCEQ sunset bill. Thank you!


